
What staff need to know:

1	 �Ask customers “Did you bring a bag today”

2	 �If not, you can offer a paper or reusable bag

3	 Remember why it’s important:

	 a)	 �Residents of Prince Albert alone produce millions 
of plastic checkout bags a year.

	 b)	 �By switching to reusable bags we can minimize 
the amount of plastic waste ending up in our 
landfill, recycling collection systems and littered 
throughout our community. 

	 c)	 �This will save money by reducing the need for a 
new landfill cell and help protect the environment.  

4	Encourage people to bring their own bags.

5	 �Help people find out more by encouraging them to 
visit www.citypa.ca/plastics 

Starting October 12, 2021, businesses and restaurants 
in Prince Albert cannot provide customers with plastic 

checkout bags. Paper bags and reusable bags with 	
handles designed for over 100 uses can be provided.
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